
 

 

         

 BSCCC AGM 29/7/2023 - BENDIGO POTTERY 

Hi all, 

            What a fantastic night we all had at the AGM last Saturday night. 

 Once again, the staff looked after us all, with beautiful food and a very relaxing 

atmosphere. We had about 65 members in attendance and all looked like they had a great 

night. 

We thanked outgoing office bearers Marianne and  Alan Healey for their much-appreciated 

efforts towards the running of the club - as Treasurer and Membership Officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We had two new members voted on to the committee in 

Wendy and Rob Cowling - congratulations, welcome and 

looking forward to working with both of you - as Treasurer 

and Membership Officer. 

 

                                 



                                   Clubman of the Year - Award 

 

On the night, we awarded our Clubman of the Year trophy to the very deserving member 

Les Dingfelder. Les has been a very active member and well liked around the club and 

represents the award so well. 

It was very pleasing to have plenty of members on standby this year to take up committee 

positions, if we couldn’t fill them, so thank you to all those who put their hands up, if 

needed.  

Coming up, we have plenty of runs to keep you all entertained, but remember to give a 

hand where you can to make it easy for all and also enjoy being part of this fantastic club. 

Thanks,  Graeme. 

 



Photos: Roger Huthnance / Brendan O'Donoghue 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


